
ESKDALE NEWS 
 

 

 A place of belonging, a place of inspiration 
  

Mrs Pearson would like to say a huge thank you to all pupils, families, teachers 

and also Whitby Christian Fellowship for filling a mammoth number of shoeboxes 

this year. Tracey from Children in Distress - "Love in a Box" appeal says coming 

to Eskdale to collect the boxes was the highlight of her week. The boxes will now 

begin their long journey to Eastern Europe. Thanks everyone and Happy 

Christmas. From Mrs Pearson. 

Eco committee have been busy this term 

putting together an action plan. This includes 

more recycling bins, building awareness of 

eco issues and increasing biodiversity around 

the school grounds. The Eco-club has been 

helping with these endeavours and recently 

made lots of eco-friendly alternatives to sell 

at the Christmas Fayre. They also made 

leaflets about an eco-friendly Christmas to 

help raise awareness. Next week also sees the 

beginning of National Tree week and this year 

we are supporting the woodland trust with 

their "The Big Climate Change Fightback" 

campaign by planting 9 trees on site. If you would like to join in the fun visit their website and pledge 

to plant a tree in some green space at home 



Lantern Parade 

A big thank you to all those that helped out, joined in or 

supported the event and the school from the side-

lines.  The weather held off and we had fun.  It was one of 

the biggest so far and the market was a great success too. 

The Christmas season has officially started! 

Thank you directly to Patsy, Rebecca S, Eloise, Jessica and 

their families for joining in in the parade. From Mrs Parkin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hooray for  

Hatty Christmas Day! 

Wear your Christmas Hat and 

Jumper on Friday 13th 

December and donate £1.00 

We are combining Christmas Jumper day with Hooray for Hatty Christmas day this year. 

Fundraising will be split between the two charities, Save the Children and Guide Dogs for the 

Blind. 

Eskdale would like to help children with a vision impairment by raising monies through 

wearing a Christmas hat, Guessing the name of the puppy and a Cake sale.  Please bring 

extra money for these items. 

                                                                                                 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&ved=&url=https://www.amazon.com/Holiday-Christmas-Mistletoe-Cartoon-Sticker/dp/B07JQ1R2XW&psig=AOvVaw0nB0SzM119ZlhktwqaRe_U&ust=1574505222975608


Please can we remind everyone that, for insurance reasons, students are only able to 

travel on school transport for which they have an appropriate pass.  Please make 

alternative arrangements if your son / daughter is going to a friend’s house after 

school. 

Diary Dates 

 
Monday 25th November 

 
YEAR 11 MOCK EXAMS – ALL WEEK 
 

 
Tuesday 26th November 

 
1.30pm Y7 Netball at Lady Lumley’s 
 

 
Wednesday 27th November 

 
1.30pm U16 Girls’ Football at CCW 
 

 
Thursday 28th November 

 
GCSE Textiles Trip to Harrogate  
Y7 Consultation Evening 4.00-6.30pm 
 

 
Friday 29th November 

 
Training Day – School closed for students 
 

 
Monday 2nd December 

 
YEAR 11 MOCK EXAMS ALL WEEK 
CEOPS Training Y7 
 

 
Tuesday 3rd December 

 
CEOPS Training Y8 
 

 
Wednesday 4th December 

 
CEOPS Training Y9 
 

 
Thursday 5th December 
 

 
Badminton at Lady Lumley’s 

 
Friday 6th December 
 

 

 



 



 


